
                                                               

 

 

BARGAINING UPDATE 

 We have finally moved onto the Economics portion of 

Bargaining.   

 

We continue to push for YOUR DEMANDS!   

 

Thank You for your continued support throughout the 

Bargaining Process, we are nearing the end of week 4.  Please 

continue to spread the word for the QR Code to receive the latest 

updates. 

 

There are still additional yard signs available at your 1216 UAW 

Hall – 3211 Bardshar Rd.  Reminder: these yard signs are a 

public display of support during our struggle for a 

Fair Agreement!                                                         

 


